
 

 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sammamish City Council will conduct 
a public hearing according to RCW 35.94.040 regarding property 
originally purchase for utility purposes that is no longer needed for that 
use and the City desires to sell the property. To request a copy of the 
list of surplus items, email Internal Services Manager Martin Bohanan 
at mbohanan@sammamish.us. 

 
DATE/TIME: May 15, 2018 beginning at 6:30 pm 
 
Written comments may be sent to the attention of the City Clerk, 801 
228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075 or via email at 
manderson@sammamish.us. Further information on this request may 
be obtained by calling (425) 295-0500.  
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